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Our EDGE & LifeTeen 

Come, join Us! Forms are in the Foyer/Parish office.  

Yolanda @ paduayouth@gmail.com 
 

Steubenville TO Youth Conference 
July 28th to 30th 

Calling all Youth entering grade 9 to youth graduating High 
School to this awesome event!  Contact Yolanda above. 
EDGE Nights: Fridays, 6:30-8:30 pm (Grades 6-8)  

LifeTeen:  Saturdays, 5-9 pm 
Starting with 5pm Mass, then St. Joseph’s Room until 9pm. 

High School Day Retreat:  March 4th.   

 

TOTUS TUUS Registration coming soon! 

 

Thank you to the Parents of the children for providing and serving a meal last week 

for our LifeTeen youth & Angie, Deacon Larry and Lena for judging the Lip-Sync 

Contest.  With heartfelt thanks to all of YOU!  
========================================================================= 
 

Tutoring Program:            Saturdays, from 3:30PM to 4:30PM.   
Note:  More Volunteer teachers are always needed – please see Fr. Joseph 

 

========================================================================= 
 

Retrouvaille Toronto: A Catholic Lifeline to Help Troubled 

Marriages – Friday, January 27 to Sunday, January 29 

A program to help married couples through troubled times in their 

marriages. They may be experiencing difficulty or deep misery in their 

marriages.  Retrouvaille is designed to provide the tools to help get 

your marriage back on track.  It will give you the opportunity to 

rediscover one another and examine your lives together in a new and 

positive way.  Confidential.  Private. 

Tel:  416-281-6007                             www.torontoretrouvaille.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Pray for the sick: 
James 5:13:20 

Peter Ramos                Lito Olindan 
Samantha Hearn          Paul Lyttle 
Lucy Wolverton            Lenny Naluz 
Fareeda Mongrue        Elaine Kussman 
Joseph Teixeira          Carolyn Mangaroo 
Edwina Fraser             David Anam 
Christopher Anam       Manfredo Pozzuoli 
Eileen Aquilina             Kevin Calder 
Kathleen Ford              Joanne Bracken Joanne 
Mya Mascarenhas       James Bolton 
Elmo Alvis                    Cedric George 
Elena Valdeveiso         Carl Chambers 
Emmanuel Sebastiampillai   
            

 
 Es Brad  

 
 
 

Sunday, January 22, 2017 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

8:15a.m.  none noted at time of printing 

9:30a.m.  Marlene Gomes 
11:00a.m.  Albert Facchini 
12:30p.m. Gracianna pinto 
 

Monday, January 23, 2017 
Ferial 
 

9:00a.m.    Caterina & Eugenio Moscon 
 

Tuesday, January 24, 2017 
St. Francis de Sales 
 

9:00a.m.                  Karen Dancy 

 
7:00p.m.                   Santina Diana 
  Emmanuel & Donata Flores 
  Souls in purgatory 
  Kathleen Ford 
 
Wednesday, January 25, 2017 

Conversion of St. Paul the Apostle 
 

9:00a.m. Agostino & Teresa Gouveia  
 

Thursday, January 26, 2016  
Sts. Timothy and Titus 
 

9:00a.m.                         Richard Hill 
 

Friday, January 27, 2017 

St. Angela Merici 
 

9:00 a.m.  Stefan Kotnjek 
 
 

Saturday, January 28, 2017  
St. Thomas Aquinas 
 

9:00a.m. Pat Fredericks 
 

5:00p.m.  Austin Paul Pereira 

  

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time   “Repent, for the kingdom of heaven has 

come near.”  Are you willing to proclaim the coming of the kingdom as a 
priest, deacon, brother or sister? If God is call your, contact Fr. Chris 
Lemieux, Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997.  
 

Email: vocations@archtoronto.org                        www.vocationstoronto.ca  

 

 

 

 

“My sheep hear my voice.  I know them,  
and they follow me.” John 10:27 

 

mailto:paduayouth@gmail.com
mailto:vocations@archtoronto.org
http://www.vocationstoronto.ca/


 
We welcome to the parish office team, Ryan 
Hermack as Regular Part-time Secretary.   
Ryan is an active member of St. Anthony of Padua 
parish.  In the past, Ryan had worked as an 

evening office student, sponsored in RCIA, helped with Confirmation 
preparation and was a member of the 5:00pm choir. Currently, Ryan is 
involved with both of our Youth programmes.  Welcome Ryan!  
 
We extend our heartfelt good wishes to Barbara Low on her retirement and all 
her future endeavours.  Thank you so much Barbara, for your eight years of 
service as an employee of the office team. God Bless! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION CLASSES  

Sundays from 19 March – 7 May, 2017  from 2-4pm 

Call the church office to register! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Bible Study . . .January to June 2017 
 

Thursday evenings 7-9pm - St. Joseph’s Parish Centre 
Hosted by Deacon Larry and Gladys Lopes.  Work books are $38-$40 each. 
************************************************************************** 

Saturday, March 4 – 9 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  
25th Annual Lift Jesus Higher Rally 
And the 100th anniversary of Our Lady of Fatima 

The Light Shines in the darkness    John 1:5 

Metro Toronto Convention Centre  
255 Front St. W., Toronto  
 

Join us for the largest single-day Catholic event in 
Canada! Hear inspired testimonies and talks by  
Sr. Ann Shields, Peter Herbeck and keynote guest 
speaker Bishop Scott McCaig. There will be a 
Eucharistic Adoration procession and Holy Mass with 
Cardinal Thomas Collins. There will also be a 
separate youth event (13-18 years) with great music, 
dynamic talks, inspirational skits, Eucharistic 
Adoration and Holy Mass with Bishop Scott. 
 

Adult Rally $25 -Children $5 -Youth Rally $15-Bus$8 

 

Bus is $8/person and will be leaving from St. John 
Fisher Church, 300 Balmoral Dr.   Meet at 6:45a.m . 
 

Contact Reg or Shirley at 905-793-0422 and register now for tickets and/or 
a seat on the bus!  Book the bus early as seats are limited.  

Adoration Lamps 

Tuesday, 24 January       

 

Christina & Bernard Perinho 
$10 / candle 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

The Holy Family statue will be 
welcomed in the home of  

Delia Viterbo  & family 
for this upcoming week.   
The statue must be returned 

to the church by noon on the 
following Saturday.   

For St. Anthony of Padua parishioners to 

receive the Holy Family statue in your home, 
please call the church office. 

=================================  

Parish Lenten Retreat Mission 
 

Weekend of March 4/5 at all Masses 
and Mon to Wed evenings,  

March 6 to March 8 from 6-8pm. 
 

With Fr. Robert Cary, a Paulist Father 
for over 30 years. Fr. Robert has 
advanced degrees in law and theology 
and a Masters in Bioethics and Health 
Care policy from Loyola University in 
Chicago.  He has served as a parish 
priest, campus minister and adult 
religious educator.  All welcome. 
==========================================================  

Have questions on life, faith & God 
but just did not know what to do 

about it? ….try Alpha.
The course will be held at  

St. Marguerite d’Youville Church  
Wed. 25 January 2017 at 6:30 pm
Pre-registration recommended as 

space is limited.  Bring a family 
member, a friend and/or a neighbour. 

905-792-9315 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FORMED. . .   
The Catholic Faith.  On Demand. 
February feature:  Marriage and 
Family Live. 
Experience video programmes, 
faith -encouraging movies, e-books 
from top Catholic publishers, 
scripture readings, etc. etc. 
Go to www.formed.org          
Parish password:  8MHFY3 
 
 

Marriage Sunday – February 11/12              
Excerpt from Thomas Cardinal Collins õ letter: 
òébe assured of my prayers and gratitude for all those who have 
nurtured and strengthened the sacramental bond of matrimony.ó 
òWe also pray and extend loving support to those who have lost a spouse 
or experienced the anguish of a broken relationship. Our archdiocese is 
blessed with many programs and resources to assist with marriage 
enrichment, counselling and pastoral care.  I encourage you to visit 
www.archtoronto.org/marriage éó 
òéthank you for your incredible witness and fidelity.  May God continue 
to bless you now and always!ó   

  

Thomas Cardinal Collins, Archbishop of Toronto 

http://r.search.yahoo.com/_ylt=A0LEVrhOzadWqroAYo0XFwx.;_ylu=X3oDMTBtdXBkbHJyBHNlYwNmcC1hdHRyaWIEc2xrA3J1cmw-/RV=2/RE=1453866447/RO=10/RU=http:/saintcolumbkille.blogspot.com/2012/12/the-holy-family.html/RK=0/RS=WXiGxdOaht7qa8tJEwQPS573MEs-

